
My name is Anthony Freeman I am a resident of North Dakota.
I am writing in support of House Bill 1323.
I strongly believe that the number of cases of covid19 has gone down in north dakota enough to return to normal.
I personally have had no sickness, illness or symptoms at all.
I have only had a minor nose or throat irritation ONLY AFTER I started using a mask to follow the law.
I do not believe the government can or should mandate health devices.
Those who still believe in wearing masks can do so, without trying to force everyone else to.


